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Blair’s Week-At-A-Glance (WAAG) for Families: 

January 22-26, 2024 

Thank you for your support as we all endured very wintery weather these past few days.  

School closures due to inclement weather are not common, and SD38 and Metro Vancouver 

school districts consider many factors when making the decision to close schools this past 

week. We will always try to go outside during all kinds of weather, so thank you for helping 

prepare your child with the proper outside gear every day! 

 -Mr. Livingston 

Notes from the Office: 

Please note that our parking lots are to be used for STAFF ONLY, with NO PARKING for drop off or 

pick up.  This is to increase the safety of our parking lots for our students. 

Please use the drop off/pick up lane, and PULL FORWARD all the way forward as space opens up! 

Families are encouraged to park in the neighbourhood and walk to school if needed. 

Highlights For Next Week Include: 

 

Monday 

January 22 

• Hold and Secure/Lockdown drill (rescheduled) 

• PAC Food Day: Pizza Monday 

• DARE Program 

Tuesday 

January 23 

• Burnett Concert for Div 1, 2, 3 students (6:30pm start) 
 

Wednesday 

January 24 

• Burnett Grade 8 course planning meeting @ Blair for grade 7s  

• Girls Basketball Home game vs. Thompson 
 

Thursday 

January 25 

• Boys Basketball Away game @ Thompson 
 

Friday 

January 26 

• PAC Lunch Day 

• Grade 7 Farewell Parent Committee Meeting (2pm) 

 

 



   

 

 

Upcoming Important Dates: 

January 29  Pro-D Day 

February 21 Parent Teacher Conferences (Learning Update #3); 11:50am Dismissal 

 

 

 
Families, please review the information below: 
 

Blair PAC Pizza Lunch Mondays and Lunch Dates are loaded on 

MunchALunch from now until Spring Break!! 

 

 

 

 

 



   

 

 

 

 

 

 



   

 

 



   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

District Updates 

Social Media Awareness Family Sessions 

Safer Schools Together, in partnership with the Ministry of Education and Childcare, is offering “Social 

Media Awareness” family sessions. These sessions are designed to support families and caregivers 

navigate the digital world. Dates, times and information to register can be found in the link below. 

Please share this link with your schools and families through appropriate channels.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://pages.saferschoolstogether.com/erase-family-session
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